
Link Title:  School District Performance Report Request 

RIGHT TO REQUEST A SCHOOL  
& SCHOOL DISTRICT PERFORMANCE REPORT 

September 1, 2017 

Pursuant to section 115.38(2) of the Wisconsin State Statutes, the Rib Lake School Board hereby notifies 
the parents/guardians of students enrolled in the district of their right to request a school and school 
district performance report. Please contact the superintendent’s office at 715-427-3222, if you wish to 
receive the most recent performance report. The School District of Rib Lake’s performance report is also 
available on the district website.  




